
 
  
 

 
 

 
Chris Bishop    

Lead Right of Way Agent 

 

PPL Electric Utilities 

5000 W. Tilghman Street, Suite 157 
Allentown, PA 18104 

Tel. 570-231-5141 

March 22, 2024 
 
 
 
Re:  Williams Grove – Allendale Transmission Line 

Parcel Number# 
 
Dear (Property Owner Name), 
 
PPL Electric Utilities (PPL) will be evaluating a right of way located on or near your property in 
order to make your electric service even more reliable. 
 
Each year, the electrical delivery system becomes more reliable, reducing power outages for you 
and your neighbors. This work is part of our continuing effort to be among the most reliable electric 
companies in the nation. While actual construction of these improvements may not begin for some 
time, you may notice workers performing surveys or other preliminary studies within the existing 
power line corridor and right-of-way. 
 
PPL employees and hired subcontractors will be performing this work, which may involve driving 
or walking along the power line right-of-way and taking measurements, performing surveys, and 
obtaining soil samples, soil borings, or plant samples. While most survey work will be conducted 
by crews from the ground, drones may be used when necessary to collect information on the 
power line right-of-way.  For your safety, we request you do not interfere with the field work or 
approach field crews unannounced. Please note, PPL employees and subcontractors working on 
behalf of PPL carry photo identification and a business card and are required to show them to any 
concerned customer upon request.  
 
No action or assistance is required on your part at this time and we appreciate your cooperation 
as we prepare for this important work. Every effort will be made to avoid disturbing you and your 
property. Additionally, you will be notified well in advance of any construction activities to occur in 
your area.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this project, please feel free to contact me at 205-
454-4552 or email: Chris.bishop@contractlandstaff.com. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Chris Bishop 
Lead Right of Way Agent 
Transmission ROW/Land Acquisitions 
Representing PPL Electric Utilities Corporation 

mailto:Chris.bishop@contractlandstaff.com.

